
This email is being sent to urge you to support HB 4075.  This bill would prohibit coyote hunt 
contests, competitions, tournaments or derbies.  
 
I hope you already think this is a barbaric practice and don’t need any convincing. Why would 
anyone think this okay? Why should it be okay to hand out prizes for killing anything?  Any 
legitimate hunter would never participate in this slaughter.  
 
I urge you to support HB 4075. I am tracking this bill and will share your votes and comments 
with my friends.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Valerie Fercho-Tillery  
Sisters, OR 
 
 
 


